## Minutes from Previous Neighborhood Association Meetings

January 24, 2001. The first meeting of the year began with reviewing activities and accomplishments of the association over the year 2000. The new committees formed were the parent group, meeting once per month with a family get-together and the social committee which organized the Spring Fling and Fourth-of-July parade last year.

Officers for the new year were then elected. Congratulations to the new officers: President: Chris Randall, Vice-President: K. C. Dignan, Secretary: Catherine Cotman and Treasurer: Steven Weintraub.

Congratulations to the new board members: Stacy Sparks, Carrie Garwick, Richard Grimmett, Warren Frederick, Tracy Urban, Sybilla Hohendorf-Shoemaker and Montie Simpson. Five action committees were established in the association determined by needs of the neighborhood: Newsletter distribution/membership, traffic control/watch dog, beautification/yard of the month, social and parent/Pillow Elementary

February 24, 2001. The second meeting of the year welcomed guest speakers Jeff Gore, formerly with the Travis County Tax Appraisal District, and Carrie Garwick, Austin area realtor. The up-coming membership drive was discussed and members volunteered to solicit association dues door-to-door. The date for the neighborhood-wide garage sale was decided, April 21". April 28th will be the rain date. A neighborhood watch is being researched including the National Neighborhood Night Out scheduled for August.

- Catherine Cotman, Secretary